
 

   

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I am writing to you to confirm our current position as a school during this current lockdown. ACE 
schools is currently open to vulnerable pupils and pupils of critical workers. We have spoken to all 
our parents and carers and confirmed education arrangements for their current provision. If 
individual situations for you and your child change meaning that you may need to work with us about 
adapting your child’s program, please get in touch with us and we will support where possible.  
 
If you or your child have any questions/issues around the remote learning offer please contact the 
staff at your child’s base as they will be able to help.  
 
The DFE have recently announced that they are looking to support pupils and families who are 
accessing remote learning through mobile data. If you have concerns about having enough data to be 
able to access online learning please contact us on the email below and we will look at how we can 
support.  
 
Asp_covid@transformingfutures.org.uk  
 
We will continue to update families through these letters but for regular updates between letters 
please do check in with our website and social media pages below.   
 
Website: www.aceschools.transformingfutures.org.uk  
Twitter: @aceschools1 
Facebook: ACE Schools 
 
During lockdown if you child is ill and cannot attend their remote learning or base sessions as 
planned please can you inform your child’s base so they are aware.  
 
If you have any questions about any of the information above please contact your child’s base who 
will be able to help. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Matt Bindon 
Headteacher 
ACE Schools  
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